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July 9, 2020 
 
 

 
Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223-1350 
 

Dear Secretary Phillips,  
 
Enclosed herewith are the following materials, issued and transmitted for filing on behalf of the City of 
Jamestown Board of Public Utilities (“BPU”) in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”). 
 

1. New tariff leaf for P.S.C. No. 7, Electricity, containing provisions for economic assistance for 
line extension and obsolete service equipment upgrades as outlined in Rider No. 5; 

Leaf No. 123.1 
 

This is a revision to the tariff previously filed in Case No. 20-E-0151.  Submitted herewith is the original Tariff 
Leaf.   
 
In compliance with the newspaper publication requirements of PSL § 66(12)(b), the proposed tariff changes 
were published in the local newspaper for four consecutive weeks.  A subsequent filing for the publication 
dates was processed today . 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
David L. Leathers 

General Manager 

 

cc:  Jeff Genzer 

       Chris Rodgers  
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